
REGISTRATION OF INFANT BEGINNERS 

SESSION 2025/26 

 

Registration for infant beginners for Session 2025/26 will take place week commencing Monday 13th     
January to Friday 17th January 2025.  

 

Parents/Carers should take their children to the appropriate local primary school during the week mentioned 
above.  

 

St Monica’s Primary would like to invite you to enrol your child on the following days: 

Wednesday 15th January 2025 between 9.30am—3.30pm 

Thursday 16th January 2025 between 9.30am—3.30pm 

Friday 17th January 2025 between 9.30am—12pm 

Please bring with you: Birth Certificate, Council Tax Bill and copy of Baptism Certificate (if possible) 

 

Information for parent/carers about the registration of children in schools can be obtained from any school 
or by visiting https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/primary-school-

registration-p1. 

 

Information on submitting an early entry request can be obtained from any school or by visiting https://
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/early-entry. 

 
Information on submitting a placing request can be obtained from any school or by visiting  https://

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/placing-requests  

Please note that applications for placing requests will be available to complete and submit online from  
Monday 9th December.  No paper copies will be issued. 

 

Choosing a school booklet can also be downloaded from the Scottish Government website at 
www.scotland.gov.uk/Publications/2010/11/10093528/0 

 

Parent/carers who wish to defer entry for their child to Primary School and who wish to    apply for an addi-
tional year of part time pre-school education should register their child for school as described above and 

complete the deferred entry application form which can be obtained from the Primary School. 

 

Enquiries regarding Deferred Entry should be directed to the Head of Establishment in the first instance. 

 

Further information regarding your catchment school can be obtained by visiting https://

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-catchment-transport-eligibility and selecting 
school catchments. 
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